-General Membership Meeting Agenda -
May 24th, 2017

In attendance:

Review/Approval of Minutes from April
Call to Order:

-Officer’'s/Committee Reports-
Past President - Shannon Hilton.

-ANPA updates-

President - Nick Manwaring

Radiology dinner every other month:

Last meeting May 17"

on MRI of the prostate at Imaging Associates was a success
No meeting planned for July

Next meeting will be part of September conference

Thoughts on idea of ANPA to consider sponsoring run for men
in September?



-September ANPA conference update-
President Elect - Emily Garhart

-Membership update-
Secretary - Sarah Bilak-Larson

-Financial update-
Treasurer - Jenn Sass

-APRN Alliance update-
Tracey Wiese

PDMP opiate prescribing bill.

Letter drafted and sent by friends at APRN alliance,

Thanks to Tracey Wiese for hard work on this

Concern for specific qualifications, if need to access PDMP
every time Rx controlled substance, should be discretion of
prescriber.

Consider allowing access to nursing and medical support staff
to print up reports beforehand.

Please visit APRN Alliance table at September conference and



consider getting involved. They are in need of an NP to sit on
the governing board, as Tracey will be stepping down.
Thanks to Tracey for all her hard work with legislative issues.

- Survey of NPs in Alaska -
Robin Bassett and Lois Rockcastle to take over for Barb Berner.

Because Robin faculty at UAA will be able to continue to use
CITRIX

-BON update

Laura Sarcone

- Report on BON meeting

Thanks to Laura for hard work with BON scope and foci
clarifications

-AANP Update
State rep- Karen Fell

Continued Business
- ANPA bylaw continuation — Shannon and Elizabeth

Any additional issues to be addressed



End of meeting:



